
Revised Notice of Availability:  
Extended Public Review Period For The 

Envision Yountville General Plan Update  
Draft Environmental Impact Report 

SCH # 2018082008 
 
 
Date:  January 7, 2019 

Lead Agency:  Town of Yountville 

6550 Yount Street 

Yountville, CA 94599 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Yountville, as Lead Agency, has completed a Draft 

Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR) for the Envision Yountville General Plan Update Project and has 

extended to the public review period for an additional 30 days ending on February 13, 2019. The Notice 

of Availability was initially published on November 29, 2018. 

 

PROJECT LOCATION: The Town of Yountville comprises approximately 1.5 square miles, straddling 

Highway 29 in the heart of the Napa Valley, located between the cities of Napa and St. Helena. The 
Town’s business district and residential neighborhoods lie to the east of Highway 29, while the Veterans 
Home is to the west. The General Plan Update is a comprehensive policy document for the Town and its 
Sphere of Influence (SOI). The Land Use Map of the proposed Envision Yountville General Plan Update 
identifies land use designations for each parcel within the Town and the SOI. 

 

DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY: The Draft EIR, including appendices, and the Draft General Plan may 

be viewed at the Town of Yountville Planning and Building Department, 6550 Yount Street, Yountville, 
and online at:  
https://www.envisionyountville.com/. Written comments may be submitted to the attention of Sandra 
Liston, Planning Building Director at sliston@yville.com or Town of Yountville, 6550 Yount Street, 
Yountville, CA 94599 no later than February 13, 2019.  
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